
 
 
 
 
Attention Drivers: Infrastructure improvements at the intersection of 
Pecos Road and South Allen Road expected beginning Wednesday, 
September 20 through Wednesday, September 27. 
 
Infrastructure improvements along the north side of Pecos Road at South Allen Road will begin 
Wednesday, September 20 through Wednesday, September 27, impacting the flow of traffic at 
the intersection. Improvements include the widening of the entrance to South Allen Road to 
accommodate a traffic signal.  

Traffic heading south on South Allen Road toward Pecos Road will remain open during the 
improvement project; however, access from Pecos Road turning north onto South Allen Road will 
be closed during this time. 

It is recommended to use Lindsay or Gilbert Roads as detours. 

We appreciate your patience as improvements are implemented. Please remember to keep your 
speed down, eyes up and drive safely.  


